
From: minesh  
Sent: Tuesday, March 5, 2024 12:52 PM 
To: Business Licence <business.licence@brent.gov.uk> 
Subject: Re: New Premises Licence application - Nisa Local 
 
 
Dear Sima  
 
As instructed by Esther last week we assure you we never sold any alcohol since then and also no 
alcohol has been consumed on site at all and also we got cctv to back up this  
 
We understand importance of this and all our staff has been instructed accordingly and we aware 
that temp notice starts from 8th so we not feeling alcohol at all  
 
Also we never promote street drinking as this is full range family convenience store. 
 
Kind regards  
Minesh 
 


